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Rome, May 15th 2012 

 

Dear Dr. Dalia Faruk Abdulwahab, 

 

You are cordially invited to attend the Congress “XX World Congress of Gynecology 

and Obstetrics”, that will be held in Rome (Italy), from October 7th to October 12th 2012. 

 

This Letter of Invitation is to facilitate your visa application only for attending the 

congress and does not imply any different relationship or financial assistance. 

 

We look forward to your participation in the Congress. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Marta Collins 
Events and Meetings Manager 
FIGO 
Suite 3 - Waterloo Court 
10 Theed Street, London SE18ST 
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